
LaSalle County Retired Teachers Association 

Executive Minutes  
July 15, 2021 

 

The Executive Board met at Lou’s La Grotto Restaurant in Peru on July 15, 2021 at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Those attending were:  Linda Dobrydnia, Cheryl Templeton, Pauline Cashman, Janie Hoffmann, 
Judy Ilgen, Jan Hauger, Alice Joop, Jackie Sapienza, Mary Jo Farrell, Trudy Forkner 
 
Jackie Sapienza, President, called the meeting to order. 
 
The minutes from the last executive board meeting were put on file. 
 
There was no treasurer report. 
 
Mary Jo Farrell, Membership, received payment from several already paid members.  Many 
donated their extra dues payment to the benevolent fund. 
 
Unfinished business- 

Membership Reform:The Board decided that the membership chair should be one 

person and not the position should not be fragmented. 
 

Judy Ilgen reported on the plans for the upcoming convention in Springfield. 
Convention dates are October 18-19, 2021.  
 Deadline for reservations is September 18, 2021. 
 Pauline Cashman will be our unit Honoree. 

 
Updates on two members:  Con Sprirrison is living with his son. 
             Wanda Lent is at the Citadel in Sterling, IL. 
 
A General Membership meeting/social event will be on August 7, 2021 at 5:00 pm in Centennial 
Park, Peru, IL 
 

Submitted by, 
 

 

 

Trudy Forkner, Secretary 
     
   
 


